
 

 
 

 
March 25, 2020 
 
School Closing Extended 

Per Governor Pritzker, all Illinois schools will now be closed through April 7th. That means our 
students will return on Wednesday, April 8th, at the earliest. As always, this is an evolving 
situation and we will keep you posted.  
 
Spring Break  
We will not be conducting E-Learning from March 30-April 3 as that is our scheduled Spring 
Break. E-Learning will resume on Monday, April 6. More details to come.  
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